
 
 

 

 

         BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/86 1st November 2021 

Dear Parents 
 

COVID-19 Pandemic situation has been unprecedented for the teachers, students and 
parents. To combat COVID-19 situation and keeping the health of the students on top 
priority, all the schools running under Directorate of Education, Govt. of NCT of Delhi 
have been closed since 6th March 2020. 
As per the Directorate of Education Circular No. DE.23 (08)/Sch. Br./2021/611 dated 29 
October 2021, the Schools can now be operational for physical classes for all Grades with 
only 50% attendance on the campus on any given day.  
While we gear up to welcome all our children back to campus, we would like to know 
your readiness to send your ward to School. It is in this regard that the school seeks your 
consent.  
Kindly click on the link given below to access the Google form: 
https://forms.gle/6LfGJZAwvU1tocPf6 
 
Please submit the form latest by 2nd November 2021 by 10.00 a.m. 
 
Detailed plan for reopening, time table, standard operating procedures (SOP prepared 
by school) will be shared after a decision is taken for the same based on parents 
response. 

 

Regards 

 
           

Geeta Gangwani 
           Principal 


